
From: Bristol Fire Dept Chief
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Subject: Bristol FD Resignation
Date: Thursday, June 20, 2024 5:30:53 AM

Hi Valerie,
 
Can you please add Roy Catella’s resignation to the June 24th Selectboard agenda with
my recommendation to accept.
 
Thank you,
-Brett
 
Brett LaRose, Chief
Town of Bristol
P.O. Box 249
Bristol,  VT  05443
P: (802) 453-3201
C: (802) 798-2673
E: chief@bristolfiredepartment.org
W: www.bristolfiredepartment.org
 
Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be considered a
public record subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§
315‐320).
 
From: Brett LaRose Fire Chief <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 5:13 AM
To: Bristol Fire Dept Chief <chief@bristolfiredepartment.org>
Subject: Fwd: Fire Dept

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brett LaRose Fire Chief <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 10, 2024 at 9:28 PM
Subject: Re: Fire Dept
To: Roy Catella <roycatella@yahoo.com>
 

Hi Roy,
 
Thank you for your email. I am sorry to hear you have made the decision to step down
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from the fire department but please know that I understand. Everyone has competing
priorities and in the end must put family and work first and I respect your decision.
 
I will consider your resignation effective immediately. I will share your email with the
Town Administrator and ask Valerie to include your resignation on the June 24
Selectboard meeting agenda with my recommendation to accept in good standing.
 
I wish you the best, Roy.
 
Kind regards,
 
Brett LaRose
Chief
Bristol Fire Department
 
 
On Mon, Jun 10, 2024 at 9:10 PM Brett LaRose <brettlarose@gmail.com> wrote:

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Roy Catella <roycatella@yahoo.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 10, 2024 at 6:46 PM
Subject: Fire Dept
To: Brett LaRose <brettlarose@gmail.com>
 

Brett, sorry to do this but it’s been difficult getting time staying certified so I’m going to
step down from the fire dept. I’ll return my uniforms and will see when Eric has time to
turn in my gear. Thank you, enjoyed my time on the department.
 
Roy Catella

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

 
--
Brett LaRose
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